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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
 
“Would you please inform me:

(1).   What is the policy in providing earphones to court users who are hard of hearing? 

(2).  From where are they supplied to the courts? 

(3).  What is the role & what are the duties of Witness Support Officers? 

(3).  What remuneration do they receive? 

(4)   How are Witness Support Officers (a) recruited, (b) from what sources, (c) where & how are vacancies advertised? ”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
I can confirm that the department partly holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. I will answer your request in the order it was submitted.
1. Induction loops and infrared systems are regularly made available to court users as part of Her Majesty’s Courts & Tribunals Service's reasonable adjustment policy.
2. Voice Products are the usual supplier of these systems, but may be supplemented by other providers as and when necessary.
3. & 4.
   Her Majesty’s Courts and Tribunals Service does not hold this information. 
   However, you may wish to contact Victim Support as they may hold some of 
   the information you have asked for. You can contact Victim Support either 
   by email: supportline@victimsupport.org.uk or visit their website at the 

   following link: http://www.victimsupport.org.uk
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